
Education Authority - Southern Region 

St. Brigid’s Primary School 
 

 
Principal: Mrs M Keating 
 
Tel: (028) 30861514 
Fax: (028) 30860363 
 
www.stbrigidspsglassdrummond.com 

   
63 Glassdrummond Road, 
Crossmaglen, 
Newry, 
BT35  9DY 
 
29/06/20 

 
Dear Parents of our P7 class of 2020, 
 
We are delighted to be able to host 'Reim Solutions' for a Transition Programme aimed at our children 
moving to Post Primary in the next few weeks. The programme is entitled 'Boundaries' and looks at 
topics such as relationships, responsibilities, rules and confidence. We feel it is an excellent 
programme which will help your son/daughter in their transition into Post Primary. The programme 
has 2 workshops: 
 
Monday 17th August 7.30pm-9pm - we invite one parent and their P7 'leaver' child to this workshop. 
 
Friday 21st August 1pm-2.30pm- we invite our P7 'leavers' to attend on their own for a group 
workshop.  
 

● In order to adhere to covid 19 guidelines we ask that all adults entering school wear a mask, 
unless exempt. Sanitisers will be available upon entry to the school and a one way system will 
be in operation. Please bring pencils/pens with you. Any booklets given out will be sprayed 
with sanitiser by the workshop facilitator. To help us to ensure best practice in setting up our 
hall for social distancing, please inform Mrs Donnelly via email if you are able to attend both 

or either sessions: ​cdonnelly853@c2kni.net​  
 
We look forward to seeing you and your child next week.  
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